B4 ZONING - FERRYMEAD

The Committee were updated on the situation regarding the view taken by the
various Ferrymead property owners to the proposed B4 zone restrictions.

The Committee decided that, in pursuing a consent order on the B4 zoning issues,
the Ferrymead sites would be “ringfenced” to enable agreement to be reached with
Southway Properties Ltd on the remainder of the B4 zone.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


